
Meeting notes from EVAA Board on 12/11/2017 

 

 Received initial P&L from Jake with the knowledge that this will have some changes coming. 

 

 Tammy – Selling old boys uniforms for $10 a set at the end of the BB season 

 

 

 Shoot Club awards to be at the end of the BB game on Jan 12th. The board voted for the nice 

basketballs to be given out again this year.  

 

 Melissa – Winter order of logo wear should be in by the end of the week maybe beginning of 

next week.  

 

 

 Boys Tryouts are scheduled for August 25/26 2018 

 

 Board will reimburse paid coaches for 1 night of hotel expense for out of town tournaments.  

 

 

 Still haven’t received financial records from Big Board. They were promised to be disbursed 

on November 27the per Jason/Derek. 

 

 Currently there is 99 teams signed up for the girls tournament in January.  


